
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From:  Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: SEC Syllabus Consultation for Teachers of English Literature 
 
Date:  30th September 2019 
 

Heads of school are kindly informed that the first draft of the SEC syllabus for English Literature has been completed. 

The MATSEC Board in collaboration with MEDE is organising consultation sessions for teachers about the new SEC 

English Literature syllabus, which is based upon the Learning Outcomes Framework.  

The dates of the consultation meetings are as follows: 

Monday 14th October 2019: St Benedict College Secondary School, Kirkop  

Monday 14th October 2019: Gozo College Secondary School, Rabat Gozo  

Wednesday 16th October 2019:  Institute for Education, Pembroke 

Friday 18th October 2019: St Benedict College Secondary School, Kirkop  

Time:  08.30 – 14:30 

Teachers are encouraged to attend one of these meetings, during which they will have the opportunity to discuss the 

syllabus and put forward feedback and suggestions for enhancing it. There is a strong link between the new SEC 

English Language and SEC English Literature syllabi, therefore, it is recommended that the same teacher attends 

the consultation meetings of both subjects. 

Interested parties should register by accessing the following link: 

https://form.jotformeu.com/92681592828370 

Registrations are open until the 9th October 2019. 

https://form.jotformeu.com/92681592828370


 

Any queries related to attendance should be directed to Ms Clarissa Padovani, Ms Marika Vella, Ms Pamela Zerafa, 

Education Officers, at clarissa.padovani@ilearn.edu.mt, marika.vella@ilearn.edu.mt, 

pamela.zerafa@ilearn.edu.mt,  while any other queries should be directed to matsec@um.edu.mt. 

 


